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PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 

“Shine On!” 

Issue: 3                      Check out our Website: http://www.mesquiteclub.com/                                            October 2019 

Dear Mesquite Members: 
 
Greetings, I hope you had a wonderful summer and are 
ready for a fine Mesquite Club year. 
 
The 2019-2020 yearbooks are done and available at  
upcoming Club meetings. If you are unable to attend 
soon, please let me know, and I will mail you your 
copy. My phone number is 702-247-4851.  

 
I have just returned from Boise’s interesting Western States GFWC  
conference. GFWC Nevada  had seven members in attendance. One of 
GFWC’s initiatives is the celebration of the 100th Anniversary of Women 
winning the RIGHT TO VOTE which was made law via ratification of the 
19th Amendment of the United States Constitution. Hurrah! Linked to this 
movement is the State of Nevada’s Department of Administration  
Commission for Women’s invitation to Mesquite Club to join the Nevada 
Women’s Suffrage Celebration Committee. At the September Board meeting, 
I was approved to represent our Club on that committee. Celebration here we 
come. Yeah, equal rights. 
 
 

Get your beer  
garden dress and 
apron ready to go 
for our October 
4th Ways and 

Means  
Oktoberfest. It 

sounds like a blast. 
Let’s polka.    → 

 
 

Shine On, 
 

Joan Lapan,  
President 

SAVE THE DATE 

 

FRI-OCT 4, 2019 11 a.m. 

Ways & Means Oktoberfest $25 

 

FRI-OCT 11, 2019 1 p.m. 

Business Meeting 

 

FRI-OCT 18, 2019 1 p.m. 

Regular Meeting 

 

FRI-NOV 1, 2019 11 a.m. 

Community Services Luncheon 

 

FRI-NOV 8, 2019 1 p.m. 

Business Meeting 

 

FRI-NOV 22, 1 p.m. 

Regular Meeting 

 

EVENING 

 

TUE-OCT 1, 2019 6 p.m. 

Program/Business Meeting 

 

TUE-OCT 15, 2019 6 p.m. 

Halloween Bunco $15 

 

TUE-NOV 5, 2019 6 p.m. 

Holiday Craft Auction  

working meeting 

 

TUE-NOV 12, 2019 6 p.m. 

Holiday Craft Auction  

Set-up meeting 

 

FRI-NOV 15, 2019 5:30 p.m. 

Holiday Craft Auction $15 

 
  www.gfwc.org 

Mesquite Club 

Ways & Means Fundraiser 

 

Friday, October 4, 2019 

11 a.m. Social ❖ Noon Luncheon 

$25 

 

Don your lederhosen! 

Braid your pigtails! 

 

Come and enjoy wonderful German food  

prepared by our Ways & Means Committee Ladies! 

 

Browse the silent auction and 

enjoying German music. 
 

Bring a friend! 

To reserve your spot, send your check to: 

Mesquite Club-Attention; Sue Churchill 

P.O. box 95662 

Las Vegas, Nevada 89193-5662  
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 2019-2020 OFFICERS AND CHAIRS 

Officers 
President: Joan Lapan       President Elect: Hollis (Holly) Nieto 

First Vice President: Connie Sue Hines    Second Vice President: Judy Bolander 

Recording Secretary: Betty Miller     Treasurer: Lynda Schultz 

Financial Secretary: Sue Churchill     Corresponding Secretary: Sylvia Phillips 

 

Elective Chairs 

Building Chair: Cathi Poer 

Community Service: Corrinne Mewhirter & Sandy Holliday 

Nominating: Lois Evora 

Ways & Means: Colleen Bailey & Frankie Segel 

Evening Group Board Rep: Pat Garcia 

 

Directors 

Barbara Bolling—Joan Powell—Nancy Zangl—Cherie Lee Williams-DeWitt 

 

Appointive Chairs 

Devotions: Joan Dimmitt      Donations: Joan Doubrava 

Emblems: Kay McClure       Fine Arts: Barbara Bolling 

Garden Tea: Diane Mosinski      GFWC: Connie Macauley 

Mesquiter Editor: Cherie Lee Williams-DeWitt   Legacy Wall: Linda Baxter & Barbara Bolling 

Neighborhood Outreach: Melissa Clary    Parliamentarian: Jan White 

Special Events: Jenny Muller      Silver Tea: Barbara Bolling 

Statistician: Annette Dorman      Telephone Tree: Phyliss Noblitt 

Webmistress: Cherie Lee Williams-DeWitt    We Care: Joan Lapan 

Yearbook Editor: Diane Mosinski     Yearbook Assistant Editor: Hollis Nieto 

 

Evening Chapter 

 

Evening Mesquite Chair:  Toby Power    

Hospitality Co-Chairs:  Cheryl Musser & Connie Macauley 

Membership Co-Chairs:  Judy Stebbins & Linda Shapona 

Community Services Co-Chairs:  Bonnie Crawford & Ruth Larson 

Ways & Means Co-Chairs:  Irene Armijo & Dolores Martinez 

Scholarship Co-Chairs:  Antonia Babbish & Marilyn Namovich 

Evening Mesquite Representative to the Board:  Pat Garcia 

Social Events Co-Chairs:  Karen Ziegler & Bonnie Utton 

Holiday Craft Auction Co-Chairs:  Sunnie Rae Grigsby & Pat Garcia 

Special Events: Pat Garcia & Dolores Martinez 

We Care:  Pamela Ivey       Devotions Chair:  Pamela Ivey 

Recording Secretary:  Melissa Clary     Financial Secretary:  Jane Reid 

Nominating Chair:  Melissa Clary     Historian:  Karen Ziegler  

Program Chair:  Melissa McClary     Public Relations Chair:  Melissa Clary 
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 COOKING CLASSES WITH CHEF JENNY! WELCOME NEW MEMBERS! 

Cooking 

Techniques 

with  

Chef Jenny! 

 

 

 

 

Chef Jenny Muller is offering three Cooking  

Technique Classes in support of our Community 

Service Project, Freedom Women's House. She will 

be teaching several cooking techniques, kitchen 

tips, and culinary how-to’s. Each class will be  

different.  

 

Because there is an enthusiastic interest and  

limited space for these class, she will place  

returning students on a waiting list. If space  

becomes available for a subsequent class you will 

be notified of your confirmation.  There no meal 

will be served, but you will be tasting the food you 

learn to prepare.  

 

Each class is limited to ten attendees and will be 

about two hours.  

 

$50 per class! 

 

Class Dates 

 Thursday, October 10, 2019  ❖  11 a.m. 

 Thursday, January 16, 2020  ❖  11 a.m. 

 Thursday, March 26, 2020  ❖ 11 a.m. 

 

To secure your reservation,  

send your check to: 

Mesquite Club—Attn: Sue Churchill 

P.O. box 95662 

Las Vegas, Nevada 89193-5662 

 

Address details will be supplied once your  

reservation is confirmed. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We would like to take this opportunity to welcome new 

and returning members. We are looking forward to 

working with you! 

The Mesquite Club has two groups, Day and Evening. 

As a member, you are able to attend any meeting for 

both groups.  

We look forward to meeting you at an upcoming New 

Member Orientation. You will receive your member 

manual, a copy of the bylaws and be introduced to some 

of the officers of the Club. See you soon.  

 Irene Albrecht (Evening)  

 Denise Beaumont 

 Stacy Bolshazy (Evening)  

 Chantelle Castigliane 

 Susan Johnson 

 Shannon-Kelly Stalk 

 Cheryl Musser (Evening)  

 Mickey Pajor  

 Julia Vanise 

 Cathy Zangl 

 Vicki Lambert 

 Tino Marshall 

 JoAnne Mosher 

 Betty Redmon 

 Mary W. Sheets (Evening)  

 Kelly Wallace (Evening)  

 Poly Sherry (Evening)  

 Barbara Stocking (Evening)  

 Evelyn Connors 
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EVENING: CHAIR LETTER; EVENING EVENTS 

Let us be Bold, be Brave,  

be Energetic and Kind 

 

Dear Evening Mesquite Club Members,  

 

Tuesday evening we had the most  

rousing Welcome Back Chili Cook Off 

Meeting. There were five delicious  

Chilies, and it was difficult to choose 

just one. Linda Shapona won first prize 

with her Italian Chili. Hats off to all 

who entered the contest.  A good time was had by all.  Linda 

Shapona and her committee did an outstanding job of  

organizing Mesquite Club information for prospective new 

members of which there were four! Congratulations to one 

and all.   

 

Our upcoming program meeting on October 1st, will feature → 

instruction using chalk paints and a painting project. See the 

ad on this page for more information. We look forward to  

seeing everyone for the guaranteed merriment. There is a $25 

charge for 

participation 

in this  

program 

meeting. 

  

Preparations for the Holiday Craft Auction are   

In full swing. We depend on everyone's help to make this a  

successful event. We appreciate all those who are soliciting and 

contributing items for the raffle baskets and Live Auction. 

 

 Please continue 

the good work. No 

donation is too 

small.  

 

Join us at our  

Halloween Bunco 

Bash on October 

15th.    → 

 

Peace and Love, 

Toby Power.  

Evening Chair 
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GFWC NOTES 

Greetings GFWC Clubwomen, 

 

It is a pleasure to represent Nevada as your GFWC Nevada State President.  Since 1912, 

the Mesquite Club has been an active member of GFWC along with hundreds of Clubs 

around our nation and the 19 Clubs now in other countries. We can all be very proud of the 

cumulative efforts of the Clubs as well as the impact that it makes in our local communities 

and around the world.   

 

A big thank you to all the members who participated in the “Recognize The Red” campaign to encourage the 

passage of HR2793, the Miranda Vargas School Bus Driver Red Flag Act to protect our precious children on 

school buses. GFWC’s Legislation and Public Policy Chair will keep us informed as to Nevada lawmakers who 

are on committees that affect bills in the House and the Senate. 

   

It was a pleasure to accompany your Club President Joan Lapan and Club members Cathi Poer and Dolores 

Martinez, along with Joyce Kay and Donna Potter from our Lamoille, Nevada Club to the Western States  

Conference in Boise, Idaho.  GFWC President, Mary Ellen Brock and GFWC President-elect, Marian St. Clair 

were featured speakers. Congratulations to each and everyone of the members of GFWC Nevada for your  

volunteerism. As our Nevada Clubs begin the 2019-2020 Club year, may our Clubwomen continue their most  

impressive endeavors and accomplishments. 

 

In federation Friendship, 

Connie Macauley, 2018-2020 GFWC Nevada State President 

 

 

Are you passionate about issues the impact your community? Visit the GFWC Legislative Action  

Center, it is a powerful tool for following GFWC’s public issues and advocacy efforts. You can track 

bills, contact your local representative, and take action on issues germane to GFWC Resolutions. Click 

or copy this link to find out more about the current issues. You may also join the LAC to get updates 

and alerts on GFWC's legislative and policy priorities. http://cqrcengage.com/gfwc/home. 

 

As a member of the Mesquite Club, you are eligible for the many resources and benefits 

that GFWC has to offer. GFWC Website home page: https://www.gfwc.org/. 

 

Check out these membership discounts: https://www.gfwc.org/membership/membership-discounts/. 

http://cqrcengage.com/gfwc/home
https://www.gfwc.org/
https://www.gfwc.org/membership/membership-discounts/
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The Mesquite Club is a  

historic organization within a  

historic building.  

 

To raise money and honor  

current and past members, we have 

designed a wall that will celebrate 

the legacy of women that made this  

organization what it is today.  

 

This legacy wall will be a  

lasting monument to our  

founders, past and present  

members. 

 

If you wish a tile of your own, or for 

a friend, the  cost is $100 per tile. 

You may purchase a tile for you or 

a sister member of the Club. 

 

To reserve your tile, send your 

check to: Mesquite Club  

Legacy  Wall Project 

Attention: Sue Churchill 

P.O. Box 95662 

Las Vegas, Nevada 89193-5662  

 

 

 

Order your tile soon. There are only so many tiles available. Don’t miss out this opportunity to be part of the Club legacy! 

YOUR NAME AS YOU WISH IT TO BE ENGRAVED ON THE TILE AND THE YEAR THAT YOU JOINED THE CLUB. 

(Please Print legibly) (Presidents will be indicated with a star, indicate on the form if you are a past president.) 

 

NAME:______________________________________________________________YEAR JOINED:_________________________ 

                   

YOUR NAME: ___________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

ADDERSS: ______________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

PHONE NUMBER: _______________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

EMAIL ADDRESS:________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

Thank you for your support, and congratulations for participating in this legendary project. 

 

WE ARE HOPING TO INSTALL THE WALL BEFOR THE END OF THIS CLUB YEAR! 

 

Linda Baxter & Barbara Bolling, Mesquite Club Legacy Wall Chairs 

MESQUITE CLUB LEGACY WALL CAPITAL CAMPAIGN! 
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MESQUITE CLUB LEGACY WALL; NATIONAL MAKE A DIFFERENCE DAY 

As Co-chairs  for the Mesquite Legacy Wall, we are  

extending an urgent reminder to all members, former 

members and families of deceased members.  We have 

only 50 tiles to complete the wall. For a donation of $100, 

you can have your name engraved on a tile and  

permanently mounted on the Legacy wall.  We are now 

offering an opportunity for you to buy the large mission 

statement tiles for $250 each.  Please reference the wall 

rendering to see these special key words, taken from  

Mesquite Club's Purpose. 

 

You are invited you to become part of the Mesquite Club's  

permanent legacy and purchase a tile.  All proceeds benefit 

our Ways and Means projects, which supports our  

beautiful and historical Clubhouse.   

 

Please contact either of us, should you have questions or require further information.  Our sincere thanks and again, we 

thank those of you who have already made purchases. 

 

Linda Baxter and Barbara Bolling, Legacy Wall Co-chairs 

Mesquite Club’s Community Service to  

Celebrate “National Make a Difference Day”  
 

 

In an effort to celebrate “Make a Difference Day”  

celebrated nationwide on October 26, our Community  

Service Committee will support the Freedom House, 

the selected charity this year, by collecting in-kind 

items which will help the women living in the  

designated housing to succeed as they recover from 

alcohol or drug addiction and work toward sobriety 

and independent living.  The residents are nearing 

the ability to be self-sufficient and live in the home 

with two “house mothers”. All funds raised by the 

Mesquite Club will go towards helping the women with rent money, food, clothes, personal items, and kitchen 

items. Our first Community Service fundraiser Luncheon will be on November 1, 2019. 

 

The women living at the Freedom House are mentored to help them apply for jobs and continue to attend AA 

meetings.  The usual time in residence is from one to four months.  

 

The in-kind donations requested include: 

 . Clothes, which could be used for interviews 

 . Snacks, individual bags 

 . Cleaning supplies for the upkeep of the house 

 . Pots, pans, skillets, and some utensils for the kitchen 

 . All paper products (Kleenex, paper towels, toilet paper) 

 . Personal items (tampons, pads) 

 . Grooming items (shampoo, soap, toothpaste, toothbrushes) 

Please bring your donations to the October 11 and October 18 meetings. A receptacle/bin will be  

available for donated items at the Clubhouse. 
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WAYS AND MEANS RAFFLE 



9 

 

YEARBOOK CORRECTIONS; BIRTHDAYS; RUMMAGE SALE; PRIVATE EVENTS 

October Birthdays! YEARBOOK CORRECTIONS 

In spite of our best efforts, there are corrections to be made to the current 

yearbook. Please make the following updates to your Yearbook. 

 

 October 15, 2019— is an Evening Halloween Bash 

 December 6, 2020—Holiday Tea commences at 1p.m. 

 January 17, 2020  - is not a Bingo party - stay tuned for details 

 February 7, 2020—Silver Tea NO CHARGE; commences at 1p.m. 

 May 1, 2020—Garden Tea; charge is $25 

 Joan Dimmitt Birthday 09/12 

 Paula Mendenhall Birthday 08/15 

 JoAnn Mosher correct her address: 3210  

 

NEW MEMBERS 

Mary Sheets 

3645 Hardwick Hall Way  -  Las Vegas, NV, 89135-2813 

Email: sheetsmva@gmail.com  

Phone: 702-521-9569 

 

Barbara Stocking 

2376 Rue Belleville Way  -  Henderson, NV 89044 

Home Phone: 702-296-2593  -  Cell: 702-296-2594 

Email: bjstockingmd51@gmail.com 

 

Poly Sherry Schmitt 

572 Bonita Ave.  -  Las Vegas, NV 89104 

Phone: 702-569-6999 

Email: sherry@sherryschmitt.com 

Kelly Wallace 

1425 Francis Ave.  -  Las Vegas, NV 89104 

Phone: 619-944-6037 

Email: kellywallace09@gmail.com 

Toni Marshall 

9501 W. Sahara #1256  -  Las Vegas, NV 89117 

Cell: 626-497-4290 

Email: TONI_MARSHALL@ATT.NET 

 

Betty Redmon 

1608 Langston Hughes  -  Henderson, NV 89052                             

Cell: 858-342-8394 

Email: COROHD@aol,com 

 

Evelyn Connors 

1706 South 6th Street  -  Las Vegas, NV 89104 

Cell: 818-522-8764 

Email: Evelyn.Connors@gmail.com 

 

 

SAVE THE DATES! 

 

 

March 6, 7 & 8, 2020 

 

We are collection treasures for our annual 

Rummage Sale!.   

NO winter clothing and NO books.   

 

Thank you in advance for your help to  

make this annual event a success! 

Contact Connie Macauley, Rummage Sale 

Chair @ (702) 378-1325 to make arrangements 

to deliver your donations.  
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$ MESQUITE CLUB FINANCIAL STATEMENT $ 

Mesquite Club Treasurers Report for August, 2019 given 

on Sept 3, 2019 Board Meeting 

 

Balance ending July 31, 2019                            $46,935.98 

 Interest  for Aug                                       + 1.99 

 Total Savings 08/30/19                             $46,937.97 

      

 Interest earned/Savings                           186.12 

 Maintenance Reserve                               15,000.00 

General savings               31,751.85 

Total savings 08/30/2019                                    $46,937.97 

 

B/A Checking  07/31/2019                                  $36,020.59 

Deposits for      Aug                                             + 3,465.00 

Sub total                             39,485.59 

Aug expenses, cleared                                        - 3,593.92 

Balance Checking 08/30/2019                            $ 35,891.67 

 

B/A Savings                                                      46,937.97 

B/A Checking                                                   35,891.67 

Total in Bank Accounts  08/30/19                $ 82,829.64 

 

Checking                                                       $ 35,891.67 

Less Designated Funds                                - 20,053.25 

General Operating Funds  08/30/19            $15,838.42 

 

Designated Funds 

Choir                                                                    692.84 

Community Service, Day                                    218.83 

Community Service, Eve.                                    960.08 

Celeb. Of Life Wall Tiles                            3,902.00 

Crafts                                                                   3,949.20 

Landscaping                                                        825.00 

Celebration of Life Fund                                    8,999.75 

We Care                                                               505.55 

Total Designated Funds                                   $20,053.25 

 

Respectfully submitted, Lynda Schultz, Treasurer 

BOARD BRIEFS; CLUB FINANCIALS 

The call to order was made by President Joan 

Lapan at 10:05 a.m. with the Secretary present. 

The President led the Pledge of  Allegiance and 

gave her report. 

 

Ways & Means: Colleen Bailey reported that  

planning has started for their October 4 themed Oktoberfest. The  

committee met to divide responsibilities for the different functions such as 

silent auction, bake and soup sale, raffle tickets, and Terry Lynn pecans.   

 

Community Service: Corinne Mewhirter reported that plans are underway 

to ask our members to support Freedom House, a substance abuse and 

recovery program, by donating household and personal items to their 

Women’s House. The committee will invite the women in the  Women’s 

Freedom House to our luncheon and to honor them in their desire to stay 

sober. The    theme is COMING TOGETHER to show them our support. 

To help raise funds, on November 1, 2019, the committee will be serving fine 

food, a silent auction of purses filled with delightful things, warm  

hospitality and a chance to help the community. Jenny Muller will be  

holding her cooking classes as announced.  They will be limited to ten  

people at $50 a class 

 

Evening Mesquite: Pat Garcia reported that September 17 is their  

Welcome Back meeting and Chili cook-off. Planning is proceeding for their 

Craft Auction on November 15th at 5:30 p.m.  Day member’s invitations 

will be available at the Clubhouse for pick up. Members are soliciting  

donations from businesses (gifts, gift cards or gift certificates) and would 

appreciate any help that day members can do with this. Solicitation letters 

are available with tax ID attached. Evening members will attend day  

business meetings to sell Grand Prize Raffle Tickets. Don Miller, Outreach 

manager /Senior Services Program Manager from Hopelink, Evening  

Mesquite’s charity partner, has invited a member to be a guest on a radio 

talk show. Melissa Clary will be the speaker.  

 

UNFINISHED BUSINESS 

 Legacy Wall:  Linda Baxter reported that a rendering of the Legacy Wall 

will be displayed on an easel during the Opening Luncheon. Their goal for 

the unveiling of Legacy Wall celebration to be held at Mesquite Club’s 

Silver Tea on February 7th, 2020. December 1st will be the cut-off date for 

ordering tiles in order to have them engraved and installed.   

 

NEW BUSINESS 

100th Anniversary of 19th Amendment: The State of Nevada Commission 

for Women has invited Mesquite Club to participate in Nevada Women’s 

Suffrage Celebration Committee. Committee members include League of 

Women Voters, AAUW, Daughters of the American Revolution, Nevada 

Women’s History Project, Soroptimist Las Vegas and the Nevada National 

Organization for Women. The board approved by common consent for 

President Joan Lapan to represent Mesquite Club on that committee.  

 

LIFE & LEGACY: Partnership: Cherie DeWitt reported for the committee 

appointed to find out details of the Jewish Federation proposal to partner 

in an endowment to Mesquite Club managed by the LIFE & LEGACY  

organization.  The board discussed this recommendation and decided to 

think about it and put it on the agenda at the next meeting.  

 

Adjournment: The meeting was adjourned at 11:28 a.m. 

Next Board Meeting: October 1, 2019, at 10 a.m. 

BOARD BRIEFS 

CREDIT OR DEBIT 

CARDS:  

The Mesquite Club is  

accepting credit 

cards.  

You may pay for  

meetings and purchases with your credit or 

debit card.  

MC/VISA/DISCOVER 
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SUPPORT OUR ADVERTISERS! MEDIA ALERT! CHRISTMAS CARD 

Advertisements help to support publishing the Mesquiter. Please consider supporting with an ad.  

We appreciate all of our advertisers.  

For more information about including your ad, please contact:  

Cherie Lee Williams @ (310) 710-9792 or email: CherieLeeWilliams@earthlink.net. 

 

$50 per person!  

Plan any type of event that you like! 

 Tea    Brunch 

 Luncheon   Cocktail Party  

Let’s be creative! 

Choose a date; decide the type of event that you 

wish to host; Frankie will book it. Have a great time 

raising money for Ways & Means. 

 

For more information to schedule your event, or 

make your reservation, contact Frankie Segel:  

Email:Frankietake2@gmail.com, 

Cell: (973)462-6270. 

MEDIA ALERT 

Talking Solutions, produced by Terrie 

Springs will feature Melissa Clary speaking 

on behale of the Mesquites Club and 

Evening’s Holiday Craft Auction.  

The show will air Sunday, November 3, 2019, 6 – 7 am on:  

96-3 KKLZ, Lite 101.5, Old School 105.7 and Star 107.9 FM. 

11 pm – 12 Midnight on: 

AM 720 KDWN, 102.7 The Coyote & KCYE’s HD2 channel 

https://kdwn.com/shows/talking-solutions/podcasts/  

 

Be sure to mark your calendar to listen! 

The Mesquite Club 

Annual Christmas Card 

Fundraiser 

 

Don’t want to sit down and address 

Christmas cards to all of your friends at the Mesquite 

Club? We have a solution!  

 

Every year we host a fundraiser during the holiday  

season. In our December newsletter, we will have a page 

that lists the names of members that chose to  

participate. This is your greeting card to your friends at 

the Mesquite Club. It is also a great way to help support 

Ways & Means.  

 

Send your payment of $10 to our financial  

secretary and you will be includes in our official  

Mesquite Club Christmas card this year, that will 

be published in our December Mesquiter. 

 

To be included, send your check to: 

Mesquite Club-Attention; Sue Churchill 

P.O. box 95662  -  Las Vegas, Nevada 89193-5662  

 

If you need more information contact: 

June Eckenroth @702-363-8913.  

 

Thank you for your support! 

https://kdwn.com/shows/talking-solutions/podcasts/
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 SUPPORT JEWISH NEVADA 
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 2019 

Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 
  1  

Board  

Meeting 

 10 a.m. 

Evening  

Program 

Meeting 

6 p.m. 

2 

Art  

10 a.m. 

Poker 

12 p.m. 

3 4 

Oktoberfest 

11 a.m. Social 

12 p.m. 

Luncheon 

5 

6 7 

Crafts 

10 a.m. 

8 9 

Art  

10 a.m. 

Poker 

12 p.m. 

10 11 

Business 

Meeting  

1 p.m. 

12 

13 14 

Crafts 

10 a.m. 

 

15 

Evening  

Halloween 

Bunco 

6 p.m. 

16 

Art  

10 a.m. 

Poker 

12 p.m. 

17 18 

Regular  

Meeting 

1 p.m. 

19 

20 21 

Crafts 

10 a.m. 

22 23 

Art  

10 a.m. 

Poker 

12 p.m. 

24 25 26 

27 28 

Crafts 

10 a.m. 

29 30 

Art  

10 a.m. 

Poker 

12 p.m. 

31   

 

October is Observed as  

❖ Breast Cancer  

 Awareness Month 

❖ Domestic Violence  

 Awareness 



Check out our Website! 

http://www.mesquiteclub.com/ 

PLEASE  NOTE! 

THE NEXT DEADLINE IS OCTOBER 15 

FOR THE  NOVEMBER ISSUE 

DON’T WAIT ‘TIL IT’S TOO LATE! 

Vol. 3—Issue October 2019 

This newsletter is published 10 times annually for 

members and friends of the Mesquite Club, Inc. 

 

Articles may be faxed to 441-0307,  

emailed to cherieleewilliams@earthlink.net, 

or mailed to; Cherie Lee Williams 

3301 Calle De El Cortez, Las Vegas, NV 89102 

Tel: 405-9422—Cell: 310-710-9792 

 

 

NOTES FROM YOUR EDITOR! 

 

Welcome to fall, y’all! It seemed like 

summer would never end. This is 

one of my favorite times of year. I 

hope that you enjoy this newsletter. 

There is a lot if information inside. 

In fact, this is the largest newsletter 

ever. WOW! Notice that we have a 

new advertiser, Jewish Nevada, I 

really appreciate their support. They 

are hoping to partner with the  

Mesquite Club. You will be getting 

more information about this in the 

next months. Stay tuned. It is exciting. 

 

We have new members. We have many events happening for 

Ways & Means and Community Service. The most exciting 

project is our Legacy Wall. I encourage you to consider  

purchasing a tile so that you will always be remembered as a 

member of the Mesquite Club. It will be a wonderful  

Legacy to you and the Club. 

 

Just a reminder that this is YOUR newsletter. If you have 

any tips or recipes that you would like to 

share, please send them to me. I will include 

them based on space available. Have a  

wonderful October. See you again in  

November.  

Cherie  

THE MESQUITE CLUB, INC 

THE MESQUITER 

P.O. Box 95662 

Las Vegas, NV 89193-5662 
RETURN SERVICE REQUESTED 


